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Course. 

It has come to our notice that a significant number of students have been absent from classes 
without any valid reason. We would like to remind all students that regular attendance is 
crucial for academic success and to ensure that you can meet the learning objectives of the 

Principal 

As the examination period is approaching, we want to inform you that the examinations are 
tentatively scheduled (for all 2d 4n, and 6" semesters, as per the academic calendar: JUT 
292/2019/715) to start from 15th May 2023. However, we would like to emphasize that 

attendance is mandatory for all students who wish to appear for the examinations. Students 

with poor attendance may not be allowed to appear for the examinations, as per the 

VEhahET Polyiechnic 

We encourage all students to attend classes regularly and make the most of the remaining 

time to prepare for the upcoming examinations. 

Copy to, 

Note: Re-registration in the course is mandatory to attend the classes. 
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4. 
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